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If you would like to discuss the amendment to your wholesale contract, or if you
have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at (512)
263-0100 (office) or at generalmanager@@wicpua.org.

Sincerely,

W

Donald G. Rauschuber, P.E.
General Manager

cc:  Stefanie Albright, Attorney at Law
Larry Fox, Ph.D., President WTCPUA
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